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August 25, 2009
Ontario Energy Board 

P. O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention:
Ms. Kirsten Walli



Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:
Filing Update (EB-2009-0143)
Essex Powerlines is among the group of LDC’s scheduled to file Cost of Service applications for 2010 Electricity Distribution Rates.  Though Essex Powerlines intends to file a 2010 COS application, that application will not be filed by August 28, 2008.

Essex Powerlines is preparing an application that meets the Board’s Filing Requirements and has regard to the guidance available by the Board.  We have been working diligently to meet these filing requirements but due to limited resources, we will not meet the August deadline.  

Essex Powerlines is committed to filing its 2010 Cost of Service Electricity Distribution Rate Application at the earliest opportunity.

Yours very truly
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Richard E. Dimmel

General Manager
360 Fairview Avenue West #218 Essex Ontario N8M 3G4

519-776-8900 Fax 519-776-5747

